
 
  
 

 
 

    MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   School Committee 
FROM:   Mr. Zinni 
DATE:   May 3, 2021 
SUBJECT:  FY22 School Choice Participation – Public Hearing 
 

The Education Reform Law of 1993 requires any city, town, or regional school district to enroll non-
resident students, if seats are available, unless the school committee votes, following a public hearing, not 
to participate.  
 
(The vote not to be a receiving district must be sent to the Department of Elementary and Secondary 
Education accompanied by reasons for the vote.)  
 
Recommendation: Move not to participate in School Choice for the 2021/2022 school year due to the 
current enrollment in the King Philip Regional School District. 
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